Robert and Joy Reap
PO Box 442
Richmond, VT 05477

Water and Sewer Commission
Town of Richmond

PO Box 285

Richmond, VT 05477

October 21, 2019

Re: Town Sewer Private Connection

Dear Commmissioners;

Thank you for your time discussing the expansion of the water and sewer district at the November 4*
meeting. We appreciated the feedback and support from you and the public in attendance.

That feedback helped guide us in the decision to make a private connection to the system instead of
expanding it. We can alleviate any concerns the board and other users may have regarding maintenance
if we own the lines and the pump station. And it is our understanding that the Water and Sewer
Commission will accept a private connection to the Town system.

As discussed, we are only interested in bringing sewer to our property (not water) at this time. We will
build the connection using a 3” line so that it can serve all of our property on Willis Farm Rd and our
immediate neighbors in the future should they want or need the service.

In order for us to make the connection to the town’s lines, we need permission from the School Board to
connect on their property. John Alberghini, the Superintendent, asked that the Water and Sewer

Commission write a letter to the School Board stating that you support this project and explain how it
could help the overall system. We respectfully request that the Commission write this letter.

. Sincerely,

Wl 0

Robert and Joy Reap



